
South transept development

  We now have a partition in church! Workmen built this wooden 
wall on Monday 19th and it’s here to protect the church from 
disruption caused by the building work on the other side. We aren’t 
allowed to enter the south transept now but these poster updates 
will show pictures of what’s happening, so that we can all see how 
things are progressing.

  On Monday 26th, workmen will be taking down the old toilet and 
kitchen block. Once that has been removed, work will start on a 
new floor for the whole of the south transept.

  Light oak floorboards will cover all of the area shown by brown lines 
in the drawing below and our new toilets and kitchen area will  
be clad in         light oak, tongue and groove panels. Our new, hard  
wearing, serving area         worktop will be made in a colour that 
matches the surround of our stained glass windows. You can see 
samples of all these materials in the pictures, below.

�is is your weekly update on how things are 
progressing with our developments to the south 
transept. New updates will be posted here each week 
on Saturday evening.

Don’t forget to check back next week...

So let us not grow 
weary in doing what is 
right, for we will reap at 
harvest time, if we do 
not give up.   Galatians 6:9 NRSV
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